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12th December, 2024 

Dear Principal, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help Hong Kong 
Red Cross to raise money for Ukrainian under the armed conflict.  We 
think our ideas will help solve some problems for the people there.  The 
people there are facing a lot of problems.  

Ukrainian doesn't have enough clothes and blankets because they have 
very little money and the roads are blocked by the army.  Also, their 
homes turned into ruins because the buildings have been destroyed by the 
war.  Besides, Ukrainian is trapped in a nightmare because they are 
shocked by the war. 

We want to donate money for Ukrainian so that they can buy new clothes 
and building materials.  We would also like to give them mental 
support.  We can send them some greeting cards to show our care and 
love. 

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

Yours sincerely, 

Taylor Ngan 

Chairman of the Student Union 



 

 


